
    
 

   
 

Year 1 Overview for Summer Term 3:2 

Your Teaching staff are: Miss Lall, Mrs Abdi, Miss Benbow, Mrs Hussain, Mrs Howard, Mrs Rowley, Mrs Rooney, Miss Altaf, Mrs Ferdus, Miss Begum. 
Our Assistant Head Teacher is: Mrs Jackson  

 

Reading: 
 
 
 
 
 
Phonics: 

Your child will be read with twice a week in class. The children will be accessing the Oxford Owl website online to access a range of 
books to read at home. These logins are provided by their class teacher. The class teacher will set books that are appropriate for your 
child to read at home. Please try and read this with your child and share these books together. This term the focus will be compound 
words, taking punctuation intro account when reading, contractions and continue to segment and blend words using their phonic 
knowledge.   
 
The children are taught a phonic lesson daily for 30 minutes. The children will learn to segment and blend their word using their phonic 
knowledge. The children will learn tricky words and read these in sentences.  
 

Writing: This term we will be focusing on stories from a range of cultures. The focus will be information text and poems. The children will learn 
the following skills to use in their writing.  

• Exclamation marks 

• Organizational features 

• Sequence words 

• Using topic language 
 

Maths: We will be learning: 

• Fractions – halves and quarters. 

• Comparing and describing capacity 

• Position and direction 

• Money and time 

Science: This half term the children will be learning about ‘Plants’. The children will identify and describe the basic structure of a variety of 
common flowering plants, including trees. The children will plant their own seeds and observe this over time.   
 



    
 

   
 

RE: The dispositions we will be looking at this term are: Being Hopeful and Visionary.  
The children will think about the following questions –  
 
What do they hope for the future? 
To what do the believers of the Islamic tradition (or other religious faith) look forward? 
 

Non-Core: Our theme this term is ‘Australasia’.  
For Geography, the children will use simple fieldwork and observational skills to study the geography of their local area. The children 
will create a simple map of the local area and begin to place the key human and physical features within it. The children will use 
simple compass directions and locational and directional language to describe the location of features on a map. They will then look 
at Australasia and compare this to their local area.  
 
For PSHE, the children will be thinking about how they can look after each other and the world. They will identify kind and unkind 
behaviour and look at how it affects others. They will also look at what can harm the local and global environment.  
 

PE: We have PE sessions every Tuesday and Thursday. Please make sure that your child has their PE kit in school on these days. Children 
need to bring - pumps/trainers, black joggers or leggings (for the colder weather), a black or white t-shirt and a jumper or sweatshirt  
Please can you make sure that all items of clothing are clearly labelled with your child’s name.   
This term the children will be doing Athletics and Target games.   
 

Computing: ‘Everyone can create” 
This term the children will learn how to record and edit a video clip.  
 

 


